


Kāinga Ora has been in the process of purchasing and considering options for the site at 
Wood Street over the past four years. Due to the significant scope of your request, I am 
declining your request under section 18(f) of the Act as “the information requested cannot 
be made available without substantial collation or research.” 
 
I considered whether fixing a charge, or extending the time limit to respond, would enable 
us to make this information available to you. However, it was determined that this would 
not remove the reasons for declining your request. 
 
There is up-to-date information about the Wood Street development on our website that 
includes fact sheets containing details and timeframes for the development, and plans. 
These can be found through the following link: https://kaingaora.govt.nz/urban-
development-and-public-housing/public-housing/public-housing-developments/wellington-
region/wood-street/ 
 
Kāinga Ora also publishes responses to many of its OIA requests. Some of these relate to 
Wood Street and contain a significant amount of information and relevant documents. 
They can be found through the following link: https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/oia-
and-proactive-releases/responses-to-oia-requests/ 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 
 
 
 
 
  




